
Mark Harris 
 
Dear Ms. Jankowiak:

It's odd that the Pacific Northwest is the only U.S. region that has not designated "No Discharge
Zones" for its waters. Puget Sound should have this type of protection.

Designating Puget Sound as a "No Discharge Zone" will protect public health. It will also keep
Puget Sound's waters clean, protect its sensitive marine waters and important shellfish harvesting
areas. 

Puget Sound -- and its tributaries -- are threatened by several sources of pollution. Addressing ship
discharged sewage will help to restore Puget Sound's ecosystem.

Please support the establishment of a Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.

Sincerely,
Mark Harris
 


